
Newport Historical Society 

Museum Report for October 14, 2013 
 

Since our last meeting (55) visitors have signed the attendance book.  This includes the 

D.A.R. membership that held a meeting there. 

 

Purchases:  We made no purchases of museum artifacts since the last meeting. We did  

 purchase 36 3-ring binders and 6 boxes of tag holders this past month. 

 

We have had (15) donations since the last meeting: 

 John & Kay McCrillis – 7 items 

 Eleanor Trommsdorf (D.A.R.) - 8 items 

 Susan Swan (D.A.R.) - 1 item 

 Sturm-Ruger Co - 9 items 

 Kathy Barbour – 16 items 

 Teresa Bressett – 9 items 

 John & Kay McCrillis – 118 items 

 June & Jack Liberman – 9 items 

 Donald Swanson – 1 item 

 Carol Lord – 7 items 

 Sandy Fortune – 16 items 

 June & Jack Liberman – 117 items 

 Peter Lovely – 1 item 

 Linda Snyder – 3 items 

 Dottie Bennett – large quantity of kitchen ware (deed of gift not done yet) 

 Dotty Collins – donated items for medical display (deed of gift not done yet) 

  

MacIntyre & Son Building has roofed the back side of the Museum and will complete the 

Roofing this coming week, weather permitting. 

 

We are running low on sleeves. I would like to purchase (12) boxes, estimated cost is $11 

per box of 100 sleeves.  

 

We need volunteers to assist the Museum Committee members and the Historical Society 

Executive Committee members on Sundays when the Museum is open. Training will be 

provided. We desperately need Docents, you will enjoy the experience. 

 

Respectfully 

Larry Cote, Museum Director 

October 14, 2013 


